
Date: MAY 1 8 2016 

To: James Springs, Inspector General 

From: David S. Ferriera, Archivist of the United States 

Subject: Action Plan for OIG Report 16-06, Audit ofNARA~ Preparation and 
Planning for the Receipt ofPresident Obama~ Administration~ Records 
and Artifacts 

We appreciate the efforts of your staff in conducting this audit. Attached is our action plan 
for the two recommendations and documentation that should address both 
recommendations. 

If you have questions about this action plan, please contact Kimm Richards at 
kimm.richards@nara.gov or by phone at 301-837-1668. 
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